

## STAYING IN TOUCH WITH OUR FAMILY Texting and Email

As our CLC family grows, we want to be able to communicate with everyone who calls Christian Life Church their home. In light of last week's storm and looking ahead in preparation for future emergencies, we are asking everyone to help us with two things:

## 1. Update your personal information:

**Online** at clcolumbia.com/home/update-your-info

Email at cindy@clcolumbia.com

**Church Office** at 803-798-4488

**Connection Card** in the bulletin each Sunday

Everyone is busy and it is easy to forget to let us know an email address, cell phone number, or mailing address has changed. By updating this information regularly, you are more assured to receive vital information from Christian Life Church moving forward.

## 2. Information by Text

If you would like to receive texts from the church, we will need your current mobile/cell phone number along with your current provider/ carrier (i.e. AT&T, Verizon, etc.). This will enable us to send information via text messages to you (i.e. important events, time and schedule changes, and emergency updates) in a more effective and efficient way. There is a place on the back of the Communication Card for you to provide this information. This can also be done online by visiting our website or calling the church office (803-798-4488).

THANK YOU FOR HELPING US TO STAY BETTER CONNECTED!